
Student Union Assembly (SUA), College Eight 

February 4 , 2014  

Dear Chair Shaz Umer,  

Under my duties as the College Eight representative of the Student Union Assembly and Article  

III Section A of the SUA Constitution, I present my 2014 winter monthly report and evaluation 

to the Assembly, I will outline all of my events, logistical planning, activities and constructive 

criticism, with areas of improvement in hopes of providing a detailed account in this month’s 

report.  

Quarterly update on events of the college/organization:  

College Eight has started to 

integrate discussions about 

current day events into senate 

meetings 

1/13/2014 In progress 

College Eight has funded many 

organizations, including the 

Chinese student association, 

SAFE, Afrikan Black Coalition 

Conference, and Cruzfit.  

1/6/2014 Ongoing 

 

Fall Quarter review areas of improvements:  

College eight will outreach to its residents as many people hardly know we even have a senate. 

College Eight will table out in the quad to spread awareness of current events and to spread 

awareness of what’s happening in the SUA.  

College Eight will work harder to include more residents in its government in order to have a 

more collaborative opinion. 

In conclusion, I provide this summary as my detailed report for Winter Quarter 2014. If you have  

any questions, feel free to contact me.  

Respectfully,  

Elaine Wong  

College Eight SUA Representative 


